

Division of Professions
Bureau of Education & Testing
Continuing Education Unit
2601 Blair Stone Road
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1046
Phone: 850.921.8582 • Fax: 850.922.2316

Melanie S. Griffin, Secretary

Ron DeSantis, Governor

October 09, 2024

COOKE REAL ESTATE SCHOOL 4130 16TH ST N ST PETERSBURG, FL 33703 Board: 2509 File: 16118 Appl: 77169

Course Number: 0018301 Course License: CRS27224 Approved Hours: 72

Expiration Date: 10/08/2026

Florida Real Estate Commission Course Approval Title: (DISTANCE) BROKER PRE-LICENSE

Dear COOKE REAL ESTATE SCHOOL

The application for the course, (DISTANCE) BROKER PRE-LICENSE has been approved. The course designation number and title shall be utilized on all advertising, promotional material and communication with the board office.

This approval only verifies your compliance with the filing and disclosure requirements of the Florida Administrative Code, and does not constitute the Department's endorsement of the courses.

Be advised that the Florida Statutes and Florida Administrative Code are subject to change. It is your responsibility to ensure that your course material reflects all current requirements.

As an approved education provider, you are required to provide electronic files to the department within thirty (30) business days of the completion of each continuing education course. Courses must be taught in their entirety before they are reported to the Department as partial credits are not permitted.

Provided below are additional details regarding your approved course. To make any changes to instructors and/or course version, please notify the Department in writing, on company letterhead signed by your registered authorized representative. Any changes to the method of delivery or credit category will require the submission of a new initial course application.

## **COURSE DETAILS**

Internet Delivery
Dearborn Current Edition

If you should have any questions regarding the Department's Continuing Education Program, please contact the department at 850.487.1395.

Sincerely,

Bureau of Education and Testing Department of Business and Professional Regulation

